Annual Governance Statement – 2019/20

Reasons for ‘no’ statements

4.  The audited accounts and AGAR were not published on the council’s website and opportunities for the exercise of electors’ rights were not advertised.  This was due to the lack of a clerk and recruitment difficulties. Temporary cover provided some support for meetings and essential activities but unfortunately the accounts were not published (although they were formally agreed by the Council).  A permanent Clerk was recruited in January 2020, who has put systems in place to ensure compliance in future.

Jane Price
Clerk and RFO
